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I support HB 2977, a bill to increase the state transient lodging tax, and urge its 

passage.  This bill would provide funds needed to fully implement recommended 

wildlife conservation actions.  At present conservation measures are inadequate to 

fully protect our nearly 300 most vulnerable wildlife species within Oregon, this bill 

helps remedy that shortcoming.  Thank you for your consideration. 


